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Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul)

From: Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Tuesday, September 14, 2021 4:51 PM
To: Naylor, Racquel (CI-StPaul); Swanson, Christopher (CI-StPaul)
Cc: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: RE: Correction:  2279 Summit Avenue

Thanks Racquel! I will go ahead and enter a file for this. 
 

 

Clare Pillsbury 
Management Assistant I - Citywide Garbage Program
Pronouns: she/her/hers 
 
Department of Public Works  
800 City Hall Annex 
25 West Fourth St 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8862   
Clare.Pillsbury@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

www.StPaul.gov  
  

 

 

   
   
 
 

From: Naylor, Racquel (CI-StPaul) <racquel.naylor@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Tuesday, September 14, 2021 4:00 PM 
To: Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul) <Clare.Pillsbury@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Swanson, Christopher (CI-StPaul) 
<Christopher.Swanson@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: FW: Correction: 2279 Summit Avenue 
 
 
 

From: Naylor, Racquel (CI-StPaul)  
Sent: Tuesday, September 14, 2021 3:54 PM 
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings <LegislativeHearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: RE: Correction: 2279 Summit Avenue 
 
Will do. 
 

From: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings <LegislativeHearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Tuesday, September 14, 2021 3:51 PM 
To: Naylor, Racquel (CI-StPaul) <racquel.naylor@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: RE: Correction: 2279 Summit Avenue 
 
Is this a garbage hearing?  If so, can you send this to Clare Pillsbury and Chris Swanson to see if TA is 
needed to enter. 
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Mai Vang 
City Council Offices – Legislative Hearings 
15 W Kellogg Blvd, 310 City Hall 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
M: (651) 266-8585 | D: (651) 266-8563 
Legislative Hearing Appeals – www.stpaul.gov/legislative-hearings 

 

 
 

From: Naylor, Racquel (CI-StPaul) <racquel.naylor@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Tuesday, September 14, 2021 3:41 PM 
To: mitch040@msn.com 
Cc: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings <LegislativeHearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Correction: 2279 Summit Avenue 
 
 
 

From: Naylor, Racquel (CI-StPaul)  
Sent: Tuesday, September 14, 2021 10:34 AM 
To: mitch040@msn.com 
Cc: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings <LegislativeHearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: 2279 Summit Avenue 
 
Kathryn Mitchell, 
 
Per our conversation, your Legislative Hearing is scheduled for Tuesday Thursday, October 7, 2021.  Please be by your 
phone and ready to appeal between 9:00 a.m. and 11:00 a.m.  Staff will call you at 651-328-1973. 
 
Because of the nature of your work, I realize you may not be available to talk when you are called on October 7; 
therefore, please send a detailed e-mail of your reason for appealing this amount.  You may also put it in U.S. mail.  If 
you are not available, the Legislative Hearing Officer will consider your correspondence and make a recommendation.  
 
Have a good day.  Thank you for calling. 
 
Racquel Naylor 
City Council Offices 
Suite 310 City Hall 
15 Kellogg Boulevard West 
Saint Paul, MN  55102 
Phone:  651-266-8585 
Fax:  651-266-8574 
 
 
 


